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                                         Year 6 Final Weeks Info                                    16.6.22 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We can’t quite believe it, but we’re almost at the end of your child’s final term at Woodthorne! Here are key 
dates for your diary that we have coming up: 
 
Tuesday 28th June 
A representative from Plas Gwyant will be hosting a meeting and Q&A session for parents at 5:30pm in the 
KS1 hall. 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the School nurses have had to alter the Year 6 RSE lesson; it will now be 
delivered on Tuesday 28th June. 
 
Tuesday 5th July and Wednesday 6th July 
The Y6 end of year production will take place in the KS2 hall on Tuesday 5th July and Wednesday 6th 
July. We ask that the children arrive at 5:30pm for a 6pm start. Due to numbers, and in the interests of 
fairness, we will be limiting tickets to 2 tickets per child, per performance (so 4 tickets in total). The 
production will finish at approximately 7:30pm. Children must be collected - we will not authorise children to 
walk home without an adult at this time in the evening. 
 
Monday 11th July – Friday 15th July 
Y6 Residential to Plas Gwynant. A kit list will be sent home with children today. 
 
Tuesday 19th July 
We are so excited to share that this year’s Oscars Ceremony and Leavers’ Prom will be held on Tuesday 19th 
July. We ask that the children arrive at 6:30pm for a 7pm start. Parents will be invited to stay for the 
Oscars Ceremony (which will take place in the KS1 hall before our Leavers’ Prom officially starts). 
Children will need collecting at 9:30pm prompt please. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3 per child to cover the costs of a buffet and resources to 
make the evening possible.  
 
As this is outside of school hours, please make payment and confirm on ParentPay that you give permission 
for your child to attend prom. 
 
Wednesday 20th July 
The following day will be the children’s leavers’ assembly. The assembly will begin at 2pm and last 
approximately an hour. 2 tickets per child will be available.  
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support and here’s to a fantastic final few weeks. 
The Year 6 Team 
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